
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We break up today for our half term break.   

School opens again on Monday 22nd February. 
 

2016 – 2017 term dates are available to view  
on our website   www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

 
 

 

Cross country race at 
Charnwood College 
Yesterday a group of our KS2 

children had a great afternoon 
participating in an interschool cross 

country race at Charnwood 
College.  We are very proud of the 
children who all ran very well.  ‘It 

was lovely to be outside in the 
fresh air!’ 

 

 

Valentine’s Disco 
 
Our children had a great time at the Valentine’s disco 
after school yesterday.  Thank you to FOBS for 
organising this event and a big thank you to all the 
FOBS members who came along to help and make it so 
enjoyable for all the children.  Thanks also to Daddy 
Cool, aka Clark’s dad, and his disco, who did a great job 
entertaining the children with dancing, games and 
competitions.  

Gymnastics Club 

 
 

Last Friday after school Luke Dixon 

ran a successful gymnastics taster 

session which was very popular with 

our KS2 children. So much so that we 

have decided to offer gymnastics as 

after school club on Fridays starting 

on the 4th March, (the first Friday 

after half term). 

 

The children who came to the taster 

session will be given priority as 

numbers are limited. 

 

Please register your child’s name at 

the school office for this club. If it 

is not possible to come in please 

email or call the office - 

office@belton.leics.sch.uk 

 

http://www.belton.leics.sch.uk/
mailto:office@belton.leics.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May Day Celebrations 2016 
This important traditional village event 
will take place on Saturday 7th May this 

year. Please note that this is the weekend 
after the bank holiday.  All of our children 
will be involved in this event and dancing 

around the maypole so please put this very 
enjoyable day in your diaries. 

KS2 Tag Rugby 

Competition 
On the afternoon of 

Monday 29th February we 

will be taking all of our 

KS2 children to Shepshed 

High School for a tag 

rugby competition. 

Chinese New Year Dance Workshop 
Today all of our children took part in a workshop run by the Education Trust.  They 

had a great day pretending to be dragons, dancing with umbrellas and fans. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a happy half term and we look forward to seeing you on 

Monday 22nd February. 


